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November 17,2000 

Mrs. Blanca Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee., Florida 32399 

RE: Docket No. 001605-TP - Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for 
approval of interconnection, unbundling, d e ,  and collocation agreement with 
Intermedia Communications, Inc. 

Dear Blanca, 

With this letter, BellSouth is withdrawing the agreement filed in Docket No. 001605-TP. 
A duplicate agreement was filed on October 4,2000 in response to Order No. 00-15 19- 
FOF-TP issued August 22,2000 in Docket No. 991854-TP. 

We appreciate your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please give me a 
call. 

Yours truly, 

Director, Regulatory Relations ‘ 
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